
  
 

NAVIGATION  
ADVISORY NOTICE 

 

 

RIVER:   Nene    
 

 

DATE: Until further notice 
 

 

LOCATION: Peterborough Embankment 
 

 

DETAILS 
 

Recent building works opposite the Key Theatre along Peterborough 
Embankment have revealed an area of spoiled ground where it is likely 
that passing boats may strike underwater objects. 

 
The area has 
been buoyed 
off as shown 
and boaters 
are advised to 
keep to the 
centre of the 
channel while 
passing the 
affected area. 
 

 

For further information please contact our River Inspector Ian Cook on 
07920 087741. 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 

You can also contact us at the Environment Agency on 03708 506 506 
between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways 
Team in the Lincolnshire and Northamptonshire area. 
 

 

Irven Forbes 
Waterways Manager 
13 June 2018 
 
In case of emergency please call the Environment Agency on 0800 80 70 60 


